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EXPIRATION OF FREE AND REDUCED MEAL BENEFITS 
 
 
 
This notice is to inform any Sayville family who has received Free or Reduced Meal benefits, and/or 
any subsequent benefits from Medicaid, SNAP or TANF in previous years, that a NEW application 
for the 2024-2025 school year needs to be filled out to retain these benefits.  YOUR 2023-2024 
FREE OR REDUCED MEAL BENEFITS WILL EXPIRE ON OCTOBER 21, 2024.  This means that your 
student(s) will most likely lose any and all benefits that were obtained based on the previous filing 
of this application (i.e. P-EBT benefits, etc.). 
 
In addition, any resulting negative balances are still the responsibility of the family and will remain 
so even if you file an application after this date.  (Please refer to the “MY SCHOOL BUCKS / 
NEGATIVE BALANCES / PAYMENTS / REFUNDS / TRANSFERS” tab under the Food & Nutrition portion 
of the district’s website for further discussion.) 
 
The 2024-2025 FRAM Application form can be found on our website under the “FREE AND REDUCED 
MEALS” tab under the Food & Nutrition portion of the district’s website.  Applications can also be 
found in the lobby area of the Sayville Administrative offices at 99 Greeley Avenue, Sayville, NY 
11782.   
 
If you need further assistance with regards to the above or your student’s school lunch account, 
please feel free to contact the Department of Food & Nutrition at (631) 244-6555. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Keith M. Filosa 
Food Service Director 


